
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 
205-789-4864 

 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 155 
             Sunday School: 103 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 
                  Received 
                    $4,276.00 
                                                 
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

      October 31-November 6 
                 Stevie Hayes              
 
 
 

        CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                   October 31                  

 

                 Maria James  
                  Avery Reed                     

 

                 NURSERY 
                  October 31 
         

                Heath, Nancy, 
             and Rebecca All 
                Baylynn Riley 
 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS 
 

Daylight Saving Time ends on Sunday 
morning, November 7. Set your clock BACK 
one hour before going to bed Saturday 
night. 

 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
• Nov 7th – Church Conference 

 

   Kids Klub and Youth will not meet on  
   Oct. 31.     

 

THANK YOU 
 

We would like to thank each of you for 
your love and sympathy during this 
difficult time in our lives. The church has 
been wonderfully amazing to our family. 
We cannot thank you enough for your 
caring thoughts, prayers, flowers, phone 
calls, texts, and the delicious meal you 
provided. 
“Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and 
do not rely on your own understanding.” 
Proverbs 3:5 
The Family of Gerald D. Neal 
********************************** 
Dear Memorial Baptist Church Family, 
Your love extended to our family has been 
a heartwarming comfort during our time 
of sudden grief. The lovely white floral 
cross from you spoke peace to our hearts. 
Thank you for the delicious meal prepared 
for the Crosby family on the day we 
gathered for A Celebration of the Life of 
Betty R. Crosby. 
God bless each of you for your caring 
hearts and your giving hands. 
With loving thoughts, 
Ellen and Don Crowe and The Crosby Fam. 
 

 [ 

 
CHURCH CONFERENCE 

 

A church conference will be held next 
Sunday, Nov. 7, immediately following the 
worship service, to hear several 
recommendations. 

 
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

 

              By Letter: 
1. Mr. Dan Reeve 
2. Mrs. Lori Reeve (Dan) 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 
Church family, 
 

Memorial Women, if you would like to 
stay up to date on prayer requests, 
receive encouragement, and women’s 
ministry updates, please open the camera 
on your phone and point it at this QR 
code. Follow the link to join the 
‘Memorial Women’ chat on GroupMe. 
 

Pastor Dawjr  
 

 
 

CIU COLLEGE STUDENT  
CHECK IN CODE 

 

 
[ 

 
 
 

 
FIFTH SUNDAY OFFERING 

 
We will receive a special 5th Sunday 
offering on October 31. The monies 
received will go toward the Guzman house 
debt. We owe approximately $7,000.  

Sunday, October 31, 2021 

mailto:memorialbaptistch@att.net


 

Sermon Notes 
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